
 

 
Customer Bulletin 
Commercial Products Administrative #08-12 

Tier 4 Regeneration - Information  June 5, 2017 

  

Attachments: 1.  Parked Regeneration Procedure with 3-Button InfoCenter 

2.  Parked Regeneration Procedure with 5-Button InfoCenter 

3.  Tier 4 Regeneration Brochure  

  

Announcement: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Toro Commercial Tier 4 products were introduced in 2013 due to changes in 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) emission compliance requirements for 
diesel engines.  

Understanding the function of the engine’s diesel particulate filter (DPF) and the 
regeneration process are important aspects of owning these machines. When 
an engine exhaust DPF (soot filter) becomes restricted, it must be addressed 
immediately.  

In order to keep these products operating at peak performance levels and to 
avoid any “down time”, it is important that customers understand the Tier 4 
regeneration process, and the Tier 4 specific maintenance requirements.  

We ask that you take a moment to review the material in this bulletin in order to 
familiarize yourself with Tier 4  maintenance requirements. Additionally, please 
share this information with anyone in your organization who operates or 
maintains Toro Tier 4 products. Should you have any questions, contact your 
local Toro distributor. 

Also, please visit Toro’s updated Tier 4 website to view the Tier 4 Engine 
Parked Regeneration video and much more:  

https://www.toro.com/en/customer-support/tier-4  
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